
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrating 10 years of journey to a better tomorrow 
 
 
 
3rd August 2025 
 
 
Mr Amit Garg 
CanadaDonate.ca 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
At the outset, we thank you once again for your generous and continuous support for betterment of the 
underprivileged section of the society in India. 
 
This year as a part of Independence Day celebration, our TOREE team will visit the children diagnosed 
with childhood cancer admitted in Seth Sukhlal Karnani Memorial Hospital, Kolkata, an elite national 
research institute, on 14th August 2025. These children are of the age group 02 – 12 years and belong to 
the underprivileged section of the society. We will provide them with essential items of daily use (food 
items not allowed), and toys. Though there are a few hundreds of children, we will cater to needs of 
25(twenty-five) children.  
 
The estimated expenditure for this project is around INR12,500/-. We request you to kindly extend your 
helping hand to these children. We pray to Almighty for their speedy recovery.  
  
On behalf of TOREE, I express my sincere gratitude to you and your team for the encouragement and 
help we get from you. 

 

With warm regards 

Yours truly, 

 

Madhabendra Mitra 
President 
South Kolkata TOREE Social and Cultural Welfare Society 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


